Hi John and Mary,

I hope you are both doing well! I'm so glad that Hurricane Irma is behind us!

I have really enjoyed working for you editing Sun & Surf and Inside the Gates. At this point, work has become much more demanding and my free time is consumed with taking care of our new home and Alex! I simply don't have the hours/energy required to do it anymore. You two have been so wonderful and easy to work with, and I thank you for that. If necessary, I will gladly edit the upcoming Inside the Gates.

Thank you for the opportunity to work on your amazing magazine! It has really been such a pleasure!

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope to see you both soon!

Tara

